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Do you have a construction project planned?
Permits must be obtained from the Maine
Land Use Planning Commission (LUPC).
For an application, please contact:

Fun Facts!
The recommended school budget

for 1961-1962 was $4728.21

The population of Osborn at the
end of March 1961 was 37 people.

Karen Bolstridge
106 Hogan Rd, Suite 8

Bangor, ME 04401Office: 207-215-4685
Karen.Bolstridge@maine.gov
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